
 

                                                                                                                
             
                 

 
TELECOMMUNICATIONS REGULATORY COMMISION 

OF SRI LANKA 
 
 
Public Consultation on Planning and Implementation of National           

Fibre Backbone Network 
 

The Telecommunications Regulatory Commission of Sri Lanka (TRCSL) has 
published a consultation paper on Planning and Implementation of National 
Fibre Backbone Network. 

  
The consultation paper is available on TRCSL’s official website :(www.trc.gov.lk) 
 
All stakeholders are invited to submit their comments and views on the various 
issues raised in the consultation paper on or before 05th May 2008. 
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